Christine Wasko

From: Chase, Charles <Charles.Chase@anadarko.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 9:45 AM

To: Christine Wasko; Brock Nelson (bnelson@tasman-geo.com)

Cc: Robert Cornez; Schneider, Paul; Hamlin, Phil; LaRue, Sam; Mickelson, Erik; Rowley,
Taylor [Arcadis US, Inc.]; Rothermel, Margaret [LT Environmental]

Subject: FW: State Reportable Release

See below for the initial release notification for the 5854-4".
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Charles

From: Chase, Charles

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 9:43 AM

To: Robert Chesson - COGCC (robert.chesson@state.co.us); 'dkocis@co.arapahoe.co.us'

Cc: Schneider, Paul; Hamlin, Phil; LaRue, Sam; Mickelson, Erik; Rothermel, Margaret [LT Environmental]; Rowley, Taylor
[Arcadis US, Inc.]

Subject: State Reportable Release

Good Morning,
This email is to serve as notice to a release we had at the following location:

38-0000-5854-4” Pipeline
SESE Section 11 4S 63W

This release was due to internal corrosion on the pipeline. Due to the excavation depth impacted soil can no longer be
safely removed. Impacted soil will be left in place and alternative remediation techniques will be pursued.

Subsequent information will be provided in a Form 19.
Feel free to contact me with any questions.

Thanks,

Charles Chase

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation

Staff HSE Representative

Office: 970-515-1176
Mobile: 307-399-3911

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer




